
Kings  Beach  music  series
seeks a new look
This summer marks the 10th annual Music on the Beach free
concert series at Kings Beach State Recreation Area in Kings
Beach.

To commemorate the event, North Tahoe Business Association is
looking for a professional and student graphic designer to
overhaul the marketing materials. The deadline to submit ideas
is Feb. 5.

To receive a copy of the request for proposal describing what
the  project  entails,  contact  Karen  Wallin
at  karen@northtahoebusiness.org  or  530.546.9000.

This summer, the Music on the Beach concert series will have
10 Friday concerts in a 12-week period, starting June 17 and
ending Sept. 2.
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